
 

  

 

 

Year 7 Performing Arts/Drama Theatre Trip  

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

As part of your child’s Drama curriculum, it is really important to have 
experienced live theatre. With this in mind, we have organised a festive treat 

for year 7 students to see Snow White the Pantomime ‘oh no we haven’t!’ … 
Oh yes we have!’  

The performance is on Thursday 14 December 2023. We will leave school at 
8:50am to watch the morning performance at 10:15am. We aim to return to 
school at 1:05pm.  

On the day of the trip, students will be expected to arrive at school at the 

normal time (latest 8:45am) in full school uniform, however they can bring 
some tinsel or a Christmas jumper to wear at the performance, on top of their 

school uniform. 

Students will need to bring a packed lunch with them. If your child has free 
school meals a lunch can be provided (please indicate this on the reply slip)  

We are asking for a contribution of £16.50 per pupil towards the trip, which 
included a free ice cream during the interval. There are only 49 places 

available and these will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Both 
the letter and the payment for the trip must be received to secure a place. 

Payments should be made via SQUID by 20th October. If the trip is full before 
this date, we will notify you via text message. We do appreciate that finances 
may be tight at the moment and that finding this may be difficult for some 

families, so please talk to Mrs Jones in Finance with any concerns. 
(ajones@medenschool.co.uk)  

Kind regards  

K Promosso 
Ms K Promosso  
(Head of Drama)  
  

    



   
 

   
 

Reply slip: Y7 Pantomime Trip  
 

Please return to the Finance Office 
 

Please return this form and payment of £16.50 to the Finance Office by Friday 
20th October 

 
Students name:       Tutorial:   
 

Please reserve my child a place on the Drama trip to see the Pantomime at 
Newark Palace theatre.  
All details are included in the letter. 

 
 

          I have paid the full amount on my child’s SQUID account. 
 

          My child receives free school meals so please order a free school lunch. 

 
For any queries speak to Mrs. Jones in Finance ajones@medenschool.co.uk 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Are you happy for your child to be part of any photographs taken on the day 
that may be used by Meden School on social media to celebrate the event?     

Yes     No 

 
Signed:         

 
Relationship to the child         

 
The best number to contact me on in an emergency is. 
 

         
 
 

Please be aware of the following health issues/allergies/medications that relate to my 

child: 
 

mailto:ajones@medenschool.co.uk

